
 
 
 

BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 
 
April 18, 2023 
 
TO: All Participants in Consultation Process EB-2023-0003 

All Other Interested Parties  
RE:                            Engagement on Distributor Resilience, Responsiveness and Cost Efficiency 

Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2023-0003 
 
On April 25, 2023, the OEB will host a virtual meeting of stakeholders in support of its 
consultation on how to improve distribution sector resilience, responsiveness and cost 
efficiency.  

As communicated in earlier correspondence, the meeting will focus on identifying options to 
enhance distributors’ organizational capacity to meet expectations as the climate changes, 
while also continuing to provide service that is affordable and responsive to customers’ needs. 

Proposals regarding expectations for distributors’ incorporation of resilience objectives into 
their planning and operations will also be discussed.  

The agenda and presentation materials, including discussion questions, are attached.  

The Letter of Direction requires that the OEB provide its advice and proposals to the Minister 
by June 30, 2023  

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Ashley Sanasie at 
Ashley.Sanasie@oeb.ca. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. 

  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
 

https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/780436/File/document
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/letter-of-direction-from-the-Minister-of-Energy-20221021.pdf
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